
 

 

 

THE DHS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION INVITES YOU TO SUPPORT  
“THE WILDCAT – SPRING FLING - NO SHOW BALL” 

April 1st - April 30, 2014 
The 2014 Wildcat No Show Ball is our newest fundraising event; to attend the “The Wildcat No Show Ball”, 
purchase $35 virtual tickets. Event tickets can be purchased now via online at www.dunwoodyhighalumni.org 
Click the Purchase Ticket icon – Tickets on Sale April 1st thru April 30th 
 
RSVP: Yes! I will be there in spirit! 
When:  Purchase tickets NOW! 
Where: Your Favorite Place to Relax 
Attire:  Your Choice 

The benefits to the attendees include: 
• No need to pay for fancy dresses, tuxedo rentals, hair stylists, etc. 
• One less event to put on your busy calendar 
• The opportunity to support a cause you are passionate about without leaving your home 

As a no show backer, you are guaranteed that 100 percent of all funds raised will directly go to fulfill needs 
at our school and you have the privilege of not attending the event. 

Invite family, teachers, alumni, friends and colleagues because the more “no shows,” the better! 

WILDCAT SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

Be a Wildcat Sponsor! For 250 dollars – For one year we will post your corporate logo on our website, and all 
email correspondence in relation to upcoming wildcat foundation events! 

WAIT THERE’S MORE… 

I KNOW MANY OF YOU ARE ASKING – WHAT ABOUT OUR TRADITIONAL WILDCAT LIVE AUCTION THAT WE 
HAVE GROWN TO LOVE OVER THE YEARS? 

Live auction items are available via online. Bidding begins on April 1st at 12:00 noon, and will close on April 
30th at 12 noon. Just go to: www.dunwoodyhighalumni.org and click on Silent Auction to start bidding  

Good Luck!  
Winning bids will be announced on April 30th via the website: www.dunwoodyhighalumni.org   
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